
 

 

  

 

    

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

 

   

     

      

 

         

  

                                                                                     

   
     

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 13th September, our school will be taken over by a whole host of mischief-making Big Friendly 

Giants, Oompa-Loompas and Matildas! 

 

It’s all part of The Dahlicious Dress Up Day, where children come to school dressed as their favourite Roald 

Dahl character for a wonderfully fun and creative way to raise money for Roald Dahl’s Marvellous-Children’s 

Charity. The charity exists to make life better for seriously ill children and young people around the UK. We’d 

love your child to join in, and we have lots of marvellous educational activities planned for them! 

 

It’s simply a suggested donation of at least £1 per pupil and you’ll help our school to raise money for specialist 

children’s nurses and other marvellous things like support for families living in poverty while caring for seriously 

ill child. 
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Havering Music School 

Pupils from Year 3 – 6 have the opportunity to learn various instruments including guitar, violin, woodwind or 

brass via The Havering Music School.  Lessons take place, in school, on a weekly basis during term time. 

 

This is an excellent opportunity for your child to discover the enjoyment and sense of achievement that 

comes from learning to play a musical instrument.   

 

For further information, including tuition fees and the various packages available, please visit the Havering 

Music School’s website www.haveringmusicschool.org.uk or telephone them on 01708 450313 for further 

details.   
 

http://www.haveringmusicschool.org.uk/


 

 

  

     

  

       

     

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

    

  

 

 

School Attendance & Punctuality  

If your child is going to be absent from school 

please ensure to call 01708 743402 before 9.30am 

on the first day of absence and provide a reason. 

Any absence or medical appointment is to be 

followed up by a letter / medical appointment 

confirmation.   

 

Sending money into school? 

Please send any money into school in a clearly labelled 

envelope via your chid’s book bag. We kindy ask that it 

is not stuck to paper, in a bag or loose.  Thank You 

    

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club started this week and is open 

to children from 7.30am.   

 

If you would like your child to attend please 

collect a registration form from the main school 

office or the breakfast club that is situated in 

the Hub.  

 

The breakfast club provides a variety of cereals, 

toast, fruit and drinks daily and an added extra 

on themed days: 

 

Milkshake Monday 

Toastie Tuesday 

Waffle Wednesday 

Toastie Thursday        

Fruitie Friday 

 

For further details please look at the information 

on our website www.crowlandsprimary.com or 

speak to a member of our office team. 

Pupil Medication in school 

Don’t forget to return to school any asthma pumps, 

epipens, creams etc that may have been sent home at 

the end of last term.  Please check expiry dates.  

Thank You 
 

 

After School Clubs 

We still have spaces for our after school clubs that 

are starting next week.  If you would like your child 

to attend or would like further details please contact 

the main school office. 

 

Year 6 Residential – Mill Rythe 

Please be advised the next installment of £90.00 

towards the residential trip to Mill Rythe is due by the  

29th September.  Please send money into school via your 

child’s book bag for the attention of Mrs Tebbutt, 

Finance Manager.  Thank You. 

http://www.crowlandsprimary.com/


 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Term Dates 

 
September 

Tuesday 12th Year 5 & 6 parent welcome meeting 2.45pm KS2 hall   

Wednesday 13th Year 3 & 4 parent welcome meeting 2.45pm KS2 hall   
Roald Dahl Day – Dress down (NOT:  Nursery & Reception) 

Thursday 14th Year 1 & 2 parent welcome meeting 2.45pm KS2 hall   
Class 17 start swimming lessons   

Wednesday 20th Class 1 parent information meeting 9.00am   

Thursday 21st Class 2 parent information meeting 9.00am     

Friday 22nd Class 3 parent information meeting 9.00am     

Monday 25th – Fri 29th Year 5 & 6 Cycle Confident   

Friday 29th Macmillan Coffee Morning – 8.45am    
 

 
 

 

Special School Lunch 

Havering Catering Services will be serving a special lunch 

on Tuesday 19th September.  Please ensure that pupils in 

KS2 have sufficient funds on their sQuid account to 

enable them to receive this dinner. 

 

 

 

 
We will be holding a coffee morning on Friday 29th 

September in aid of Macmillan Cancer Research and would 

like to invite all Parents/Carers, friends and family.  Further 

information will be sent home soon.     

  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Goodbye  & Good Luck 

Sadly we have said goodbye to Mrs Hitches this week 

who has moved to the coast.   We wish her and her 

family all the very best for the future. 
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